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SENATOR BOB DOLE 

PRESIDENT'S DINNER 

APRIL 28, 1992 

ON BEHALF OF MY 

REPUBLICAN COLLEAGUES IN 

THE SENATE, IT'S A PLEASURE 

TO EXTEND OUR THANKS TO 

EVERYONE HERE THIS EVENING 

FOR THEIR SUPPORT OF THE 

PRESIDENT'S DINNER. 
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AS REPUBLICAN LEADER, IT'S 

A PRIVILEGE TO SERVE WITH 42 

OTHER REPUBLICANS WHO ARE 

COMMITTED TO ADVANCING 

PRESIDENT BUSH'S AGENDA TO 

BUILD A BETTER WORLD AND A 

BETTER AMERICA. 

YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT 

WILL BE CRUCIAL THIS FALL, AS 

WE NOT ONLY RE-ELECT 
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PRESIDENT BUSH, BUT ALSO 

ELECT A HOUSE AND A SENATE 

THAT WILL WORK WITH THE 

PRESIDENT ... AND WITH THE 

AMERICAN PEOPLE--NOT 

AGAINST THEM. 

WHATEVER HAPPENS THIS 

NOVEMBER, NEXT YEAR'S 

SENATE WILL BE MISSING THREE • -
GIFTED PUBLIC SERVANTS WHO 
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ARE RETIRING. STEVE SYMMS, 

WARREN RUDMAN AND JAKE 

GARN MAY COME FROM 

DIFFERENT STATES, BUT THEY 

SHARE MUCH IN COMMON: 

THEY ARE MEN OF INTEGRITY 

AND INTELLIGENCE WHO HAVE 

MADE A DIFFERENCE IN THE 

SENATE, AND A DIFFERENCE 

FOR AMERICA. THEY WILL BE 
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GREATLY MISSED. AND I KNOW 

YOU ALL JOIN WITH ME IN 

THANKING THEM FOR FIGHTING 

THE GOOD FIGHT. 

I ALSO WANT TO NOTE THAT 

IT'S BEEN JUST OVER A YEAR 

SINCE THE TRAGIC LOSS OF 

SENATOR JOHN HEINZ. I KNOW 

EVERYONE HERE JOINS WITH ME 
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IN KEEPING JOHN'S FAMILY IN 

OUR THOUGHTS AND PRAYERS. 

AND NOW, WAY OVER ON THE 

OTHER SIDE OF THE ROOM ... I 

THINK WE'RE ACTUALLY IN 

DIFFERENT ZIP CODES ... IS MY 

GOOD FRIEND, THE ABLE 

REPUBLICAN LEADER OF THE 

HOUSE, CONGRESSMAN BOB 

MICHEL. 
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DRAFT AS OF 04/17/92 

5:45 p.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

6:30 p.m. 

7:10 p.m. 

7:13 p.m. 

7:15 p.m. 

7:25 p.m. 

7:35 - 7:40 p.m. 

7:45 p.m. 

7:47 p.m. 

THE 1992 PRESIDENT'S DINNER 
THE WASHINGTON CONVENTION CENTER 

April 28, 1992 
6:00 - 12:00 p.m. 

Minute by Minute 

Mags Open. 5 piece Dixieland 
Band begins playing at 
entrance. 

Bars Open 

Guests begin arriving for the 
Reception in Lobbies 1 and 2. 

Head Table Guests escorted to 
the VIP Holding Room in Lobby 
5. 

Bars close. 

Guests begin entering Hall A. 

Vice President and Mrs. Quayle 
arrive via Hall D and proceed 
to the VIP Holding Room in 
Lobby 5. 

President and Mrs. Bush arrive 
via Hall D and proceed to the 
VIP Holding Room in Lobby 5. 

President and Mrs. Bush, Vice 
President and Mrs. Quayle, and 
Dinner Chairman, Senator 
Howard Baker, Jr. and Mrs. 
Baker depart Holding Room and 
proceed to an adjoining, 
private Holding Room where the 
President will present a gift 
to Senator Baker. 

Head Table guests proceed to 
seating from VIP Holding Room. 

Vice President and Mrs. Quayle 
proceed to off-stage holding 
location to be introduced. 
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(Minute-By-Minute - 2) 

7:49 p.m. 

7:50 p.m. 

7:52 - 7:55 p.m. 

7:56 - 8:01 p.m. 

8:01 - 8:03 p.m. 

8:03 - 8:05 p.m. 

8:06 - 8:07 p.m. 

8:07 p.m. 

8:07 p.m. 

8:07 - 8:08 p.m. 

8:09 p.m. 

8:09.:.. 8:11 p.m. 

Vice President and Mrs. Quayle 
are announced and proceed to 
Head Table. 

President and Mrs. Bush 
proceed to off-stage holding 
location to be introduced. 

President and Mrs. Bush are 
announced and proceed to Head 
Table. The Capitol Band plays 
Ruffles and Flourishes and 
Hail to the Chief. 

Senator Baker asks guests to 
take their seats, and welcomes 
all to The Dinner. At the 
conclusion of brief remarks 
Senator Baker introduces Dr. 
Richard Halverson. 

Invocation by Dr. Richard 
Halverson. 

Immediately following the 
invocation, Terrill Pierce 
will proceed to Center Stage 
and sing the National Anthem. 

National Anthem. 

Senator Baker asks guests to 
remain standing and introduces 
XXXXXXXXXX who will lead 
guests in the Pledge of 
Allegiance. 

XXXXXXXXXXXX proceeds to the 
Center Stage. 

XXXXXXXXXXX leads the Pledge 
of Allegiance, Center Stage. 

Person leading the pledge is 
escorted back to their table. 

Senator Baker thanks pledge 
and invocation people and 
proceeds to introduce members 
of the Cabinet. 
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(Minute-By-Minute - 3) 

8:11 p.m. 

8:55 p.m. 

8:55 - 9:00 p.m. 

9:00 - 9:02 p.m. 

9:02 - 9:04 p.m. 

9:04 - 9:09 p.m. 

9:09 - 9:14 p.m. 

9:14 - 9:16 p.m. 

9:16 - 9:21 p.m. 

9:21 - 9:31 p.m. 

9:31 - 9:33 p.m. 

Entree is served. Music plays 
continuous throughout Dinner. 

Off stage announcement 
requesting all guests to 
return to their seats. 

Senator Baker gives a 
historical perspective of The 
Dinner and introduces The 
Dinner Leadership and 
Senator Bob Dole to recognize 
the Republican Members of the 
Senate. 

Senator Bob Dole makes remarks 
for 2 minutes, recognizes 
Republican members of the 
Senate and introduces 
Congressman Bob Michel. 

Congressman Bob Michel makes 
remarks and recognizes the 
Republican Members of the 
House for 2 minutes and 
introduces Senator Phil Gramm, 
Chairman of the NRSC. 

Senator Phil Gramm makes 
remarks and introduces Vice 
President Dan Quayle. 

Vice President Dan Quayle 
makes remarks. 

Senator Baker thanks the Vice 
President and introduces 
Congressman Guy Vander Jagt, 
Chairman of the NRCC. 

Congressman Guy Vander Jagt 
makes remarks and introduces 
President Bush. 

President George Bush makes 
remarks. 

Senator Baker thanks President 
Bush and introduces top 
fundraiser. 
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{Minute-By-Minute - 4) 

9:33 - 9:35 p.m. 

9:35 - 9:37 p.m. 

9:37 - 9:47 p.m. 

9:47 - 9:50 p.m. 

9:50 - 9:52 p.m. 

9:53 p.m. 

10:00 - 12:00 a.m. 

Top fundraiser makes toast to 
the President. 

Senator Baker thanks the top 
fundraiser. He then introduces 
the final entertainment. 

Entertainment 

Senator Baker invites guests 
to join him downstairs for 
dessert and dancing at the 
Apres Reception and asks them 
to remain seated until the 
President and Vice President 
depart. 

Music plays as President and 
Mrs. Bush and Vice President 
and Mrs. Quayle depart. 

Guests depart Hall A. 

Apres Reception. 
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